
 

20 April 2020 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 

 
The Shire of Exmouth is committed to delivering for our community during these unprecedented 

times. 

 

In line with recent Federal and State Government directives relating to the COVID-19 pandemic 

and recent amendments to the Local Government (Amendment) Regulations 1996, the Shire of 

Exmouth gives notice that Council meetings will not be open for the public to attend in person for 

the foreseeable future.  

 

Members of the community can still submit questions in writing prior to the meeting, and forward 

these via email to info@exmouth.wa.gov.au or via the Public Question Time the form on 

www.exmouth.wa.gov.au. Ensuring where possible, questions are received at least one hour prior 

to the commencement of the meeting. Responses to the questions will be published in the 

unconfirmed minutes of that meeting which will be available for inspection on the Shire’s website. 

 

 

 

Cameron Woods 

Chief Executive Officer 
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